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Oregon Senate Bill 243 

Is a necessary addition to provide a safer Oregon. This need for Safe Gun Laws has 

been proven time and again with the gun violence in this country. The Constitution 

supports many freedoms for proper gun use. Please do not allow Gun laws to 

support violence, and  backup the use of weapons that kill and damage the lives of 

individuals, of children, teenagers, adults & families!! 

 


